
 

 

Parents’ Forum Drop-in Sessions 

Tuesday 4th October and Wednesday 5th 

October 2016 (Parents Evening) 

3.30-5pm, new Healthy Hut  

Come and meet other parents  

Children’s activities available 

Join us for a chat, to raise questions or  voice any 

issues! 

We look forward to welcoming you.  

Mrs Cooper. 


